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Good morning,   

 

 I am Monique Bochsler, and I am writing to express my strong support for HB3654. 

As a resident of a small town, I understand the challenges we face, particularly in 

terms of limited resources compared to larger cities. This bill addresses an important 

issue by correcting an unintended inequity in matching requirements. Currently, both 

large and small cities are required to provide the same match for a $1,000,000 

project, despite the fact that larger cities have significantly more resources at their 

disposal. 

 

Monique Bochsler  


